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NOTICE OF PUBLICATION 
INTENT TO UTILIZE A SINGLE FEASIBLE SOURCE PROCUREMENT PROCESS 

The Jefferson County Port Authority hereby notifies the public of its intent to utilize a Single Feasible 
Source Procurement process to purchase a Sennebogen 855 Material Handler from the G.W. Van Keppel 
Company. This decision is based on the determination that the Sennebogen 855 is the only currently 
available equipment which meets the technical needs of the Port Authority and is in accordance with 
MoDOT Regulations 7 CSR 10-11.020(5)(A)1 and 7CSR10-11.020(5)(B)1E. 

The Sennebogen 855 Material Handler is critical to the Port Authority’s operations, and after thorough 
review, it has been concluded that the G.W. Van Keppel Company is the sole provider capable of fulfilling 
the requirements for this equipment in accordance with the Port Authority’s operational needs. 

The public is invited to submit any comments or concerns regarding this procurement process. Written 
comments must be submitted by January 28, 2025, and may be directed to:  

Jefferson County Port Authority 
114 Mississippi Ave 
Crystal City, MO 63019 
 
For additional information, please contact Cyndi Buchheit-Courtway at 636-232-0472 or cbuchheit-
courtway@jeffersoncountyportauthority.com.  
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